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Dear Sir/Madam,  
Our Residents assoc. in Battery Court has brought Longford Town Area Plan 2025/2031 to our attention. 
In particular we are concerned about the mention of proposed zoning of lands on Demesne Lane.  The 
Demesne Lane is already overburdened with traffic taking into account that there are 56 houses in Battery 
Court, 14 residential houses, Tennis Club and a large farm on Demesne Lane.  The Demesne Lane is narrow 
and great care has to be taken driving / walking along it. 
The Demesne Lane is used to transport children to and from school and is also used by St Christophers 
employees to take the children out for their daily walks, so it is imperative to have it as a safe area.  Public 
lighting is also required along this lane.                                                                                                                             
Thank you                                                                                                                   Beryl & James Kearney                                                                                                

Battery Court, Longford                                   




